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September 1, 2023 

 
 
 
 

Files: EN1238 & EN1319 
 

Dear Resident,  
 

RE: Public Information Meeting – Eugenia Street And Wellington D1 Neighborhood 
Reconstruction Project 

 
The City of Barrie’s (City) Design and Construction Department is completing the detailed design for Eugenia 
Street and the Wellington D1 Neighborhood reconstruction.  The Wellington D1 Neighbourhood include;  

• Eugenia Street, from Berczy Street to St. Vincent Street,  

• Albert Street, from Codrington Street to Amelia Street,  

• Amelia Street, from Berczy Street to the end of the roadway, 

• Amelia Street, from Albert Street to 37 Amelia Street, 

• Dundonald Street, from Codrington Street to Amelia Street, 

• Berczy Street, from Collier Street to Poyntz Street, 

• Theresa Street from Berczy Street to Dundonald Street and,  

• Worsley Street, from Poyntz Street to Berczy Street. 
 
You are invited to an in-person Public Information Meeting (PIM) on Thursday, September 14, 2023, from 5:00 
p.m. to 7:00 p.m., at Columbus Hall (93 Berczy Street). The PIM will be drop-in style, with no formal 
presentation and residents are encouraged to attend at their convenience. 
 
Some highlights of this project are: replacing roadways, construct and replace sidewalks, upgrade streetlights, 
replace and upgrade watermains, replace storm sewers, replace and upgrade sanitary sewers to current City 
standards and replace sanitary laterals.  
 
Details of the project, including its scope, proposed construction, and the project schedule, will be available at 
the PIM. Residents are welcome to provide feedback of the design, and City representatives will be available to 
answer questions and discuss concerns with residents.  
 
For further information about this project, or if you are unable to attend the PIM, please visit The City’s website, 
barrie.ca/roadwork, and search Wellington D1 in the search box. Some information is currently available online, 
and following the PIM comment sheets, project drawings, and information boards will be added.   
 
Alternatively, questions, comments, or concerns of the Eugenia Street & Wellington D1 Neighbourhood 
Reconstruction Project can be sent to the Engineering Project Manager listed below, by October 1, 2023.  
 
Yours truly, 

Jeff Henry 
Jeff Henry, C.E.T. 
Engineering Project Manager 
705-739-4220, ext. 4592 
jeff.henry@barrie.ca 
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